
  UNITED STATES TAX COURT 
Washington, D.C. 20217 

 
August 23, 2022 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

The U.S. Tax Court has issued Administrative Order 2022-01, which repeals 

Administrative Orders 2021-02 and 2021-03, effective August 29, 2022. The Court’s publication 

Court Standards and Protocols to Protect Public Health, available on its COVID-19 Resources 

page, has also been updated.  

 

If you have any questions, contact the Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-3355.   

https://ustaxcourt.gov/resources/administrative_orders/Administrative_Order_2022-01.pdf
https://ustaxcourt.gov/resources/covid/Court_Standards_and_Protocols_to_Protect_Public_Health_August_23_2022.pdf
https://ustaxcourt.gov/covid.html

